
 

 

Examination of the Draft Revised Lambeth Local Plan Proposed Submission 
Version January 2020 

Notice of Independent Examination Hearing 

Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012 
Statutory Instrument No.767 Regulation 24 

 

The Draft Revised Lambeth Local Plan Proposed Submission Version January 2020 was submitted by 

the London Borough of Lambeth to the Secretary of State for examination on 22 May 2020.  

Mike Fox BA (HONS) DIPTP MRTPI, is the inspector appointed to carry out the independent 

examination of the Draft Revised Lambeth Local Plan Proposed Submission Version January 2020 

and, as part of the independent examination, he will hold a number of public hearing sessions.  

The Examination Hearings will commence at 10:00 on Tuesday 27 October 2020 and will take place 

virtually via Microsoft Teams. They will be available to view live via a link from the Council website.  

 

Please see the examination website at https://www.lambeth.gov.uk/planning-and-building-

control/planning-policy/local-plan-examination for full details of the hearing sessions and to check 

any changes or updates to the programme. The Examination Guidance notes and all relevant 

documents are also available via this link.  

 

All queries regarding the Examination should be directed to the Programme Officer, Carmel 

Edwards, through one of the following methods:  

E-mail:   programmeofficer@carmeledwards.com 

Telephone:  07969 631930 

mailto:programmeofficer@carmeledwards.com

